66

411 Brixton Avenue

St. Lembert, P.Q°
April 9, 19G38

Dear Dr, Scartliff,

Thank-you for your
letter of 3liarch reporting
your obs:rvations of Comet
Tkeva.

Would you or other
members of the Winnipeg Centre
be interested in making
systcmmatic scarehes for
Comets and MNovae? If so,

.‘ let me lmow, and I will
send you detailed information.

I’'id you see the nova
yet?.

Best regards to gpu
and the Centre.
Good observing,
fo"!-....-\ ?—r-.g.-;t,g"
Jim Low
Comet And liova
Section
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